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TLCD ARCHITECTURE TEAMING WITH SHEPLEY BULFINCH TO 
DESIGN 50,000 S.F. COURTHOUSE IN LAKEPORT, CA  
 
TLCD Architecture, a team of architects, interior designers, and collaborators designing community-oriented 
projects throughout Northern California, announced today that they are now under contract with the 
Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) for the New Lakeport Courthouse.  The proposed project will 
provide a new four-courtroom courthouse to replace the court’s overcrowded and unsafe space in Lakeport. 
 
TLCD Architecture is teamed with Boston-based firm Shepley Bulfinch for design and implementation of the 
new $71.7 million courthouse project.  The team last worked together on the successful Frank P. Doyle Library 
at Santa Rosa Junior College, which finished construction in 2006.  
 
The new courthouse is among the first of 41 projects to be funded by the Senate Bill 1407, which finances 
critically needed courthouse construction, renovation, and repair in California through a portion of judicial 
branch fees, penalties, and assessments.   
 
“We are fortunate that the Judicial Council has placed the Lake County Courthouse as one of the first projects 
funded in the State, and we are very pleased with this selection of an architecture partnership that will bring 
both Northern California experience and national expertise to our new courthouse,” said Presiding Judge 
Richard C. Martin, Superior Court of Lake County.  
 
The TLCD Architecture + Shepley Bulfinch team looks forward to working with the Court, community 
members, and the AOC to design a building that creates a sense of place. “This project is not only critically 
needed by the Lakeport Court, but also offers an incredible opportunity to re-energize the civic presence for 
this community,” said Mark Adams, Project Manager at TLCD.    
 
The AOC has identified a preferred site for the New Lakeport Courthouse at 675 Lakeport Boulevard, adjacent 
to the Visitor’s Center; with an alternative site on Martin Street near Bevins Street.  Site selection and 
acquisition typically take a year or more.  Once engaged, the architecture team can begin preliminary space 
programming. 
 
A 50-person firm based in Santa Rosa, California, TLCD Architecture is committed to providing exceptional 
service through ongoing research, design excellence and concern for community resulting in innovative and 
distinctive solutions for its clients. TLCD Architecture adheres to sustainable best practices in crafting high-
performance buildings and is an industry leader in adopting Building Information Modeling (BIM) as a 3D 
visualization and collaboration tool.  For more information, visit the company’s web site: www.tlcd.com or call 
707-525-5600. 

 
### 


